
 

Story Hour November 2 – Making Art 

We can’t wait to see our friends on Saturday, 

November 2 from 10:00 – 12:00. Sue and Karen will 

be MAKING ART with you and your friends. Come 

join us having fun with color, listening to great 

stories, and enjoying a tasty colorful snack. Bring a 

friend! Everyone is welcome. 

Hector Book Groups: 

First Tuesday (Nov. 5) 6:00 pm 

Second Thursday (Nov. 14) 2:00 pm 

The Tuesday group is reading Ariel Lawhon’s The 

Frozen River. The Thursday group is reading a book 

of their choice, then reporting back on why they 

chose to read it (and did it fulfill its promise?). If 

you’re a reader and book lover, we would love to 

have you join us for our conversations. You don’t 

need to have read the book (we don’t all 

start/finish!) but you can help us choose the next 

book, if you like. 

NEW BOOKS! 

Bobbi and I went on a shopping spree at Barnes & 

Noble and came back with some fabulous books 

and DVDs! The Hector Bookies requested some 

new mysteries (her favorite genre) in memory of 

Ceil Miller. They are very popular titles, and nearly 

half have gone out already. Come and get ‘em 

while they’re hot! 

Sample Titles: 

Richard Osman – We Solve Murders 

Erin Morgenstern – Starless Sea 

Barbara Kingsolver – Poisonwood Bible 

Margaret Renkl – Comfort of Crows 

Sy Montgomery – Of Time and Turtles 

 

 

Coming in December: 

The annual Children’s Party at the Hector Fire 

Company will be the second Saturday in December, 

but reservations must be made by November 30 by 

emailing vlhauxiliary@gmail.com, or by calling  

607-546-2555. Please give your name, your 

child(ren)’s name(s), age(s), and gender(s). There 

will be crafts, books, and a gift for each child. 

Children up to and including the age of 12, come 

see Santa on Saturday December 14 from 1pm to 

3pm. Sponsored by E.B. Pert Memorial Library and 

the VLH Fireman’s Auxiliary.  

 

Planning for the Future 

We had some great programs this year, and now 

it’s time to start planning for next year. Do you 

have any ideas? The quilting program was so good, 

we have already had requests to do it again – what 

else would you like to see, hear, participate in? A 

cooking class (if we can get permission from VLH 

Fire Department to use the kitchen!)? Knitting? 

Fishing? Gardening? Travel? Music? Let me know 

what you are thinking. Email me at 

nicholsa@stls.org. Thanks! 

The E B Pert—Hector Library is open: 

Tuesday 12:00—8:00 

Wednesday 9:00—12:00 

Thursday 2:00—8:00 

Saturday 9:00—12:00 

2nd Sunday 8:00—12:00 
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